
 

 

Friday 7 June 2019 

Comment on UNISON Stress Survey 

Heather Stevenson, Interim Director of Colleges Scotland Employers’ Association, said:  

“The mental health and wellbeing of staff in the college sector is a very important matter.  That is 

precisely why colleges work proactively with members of staff and their representatives to help 

establish a positive working environment which is conducive to a healthy work-life balance.  

“We would like to work with the trade unions to help address any issues arising from the survey.” 

ENDS 

For further information, please contact: 
 
Will McLeish, Head of Communications and Public Affairs: 
Tel:   01786 892063 
Mobile: 07712 404 397 
Email:  will.mcleish@collegesscotland.ac.uk  
 
Joanne Buchan, Communications and Public Affairs Officer: 
Tel:       01786 892012 
Mobile: 07590 229 707 
Email:   joanne.buchan@collegesscotland.ac.uk     
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